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Parking Lot Update
 AUGUST 2022 NEWSLETTER

In 2019, it was determined that the camp required a new parking area . The Board
determined that the only place to establish a parking area was on the playing field
near the existing entrance from the road. Permissions for the parking lot and
improved entrance were granted by Upper Thames River Conservation Authority
and the County of Perth, and the majority of the project was completed in the
spring of 2022.

This endeavour to ensure the safety of our campers
and families cost over $75,000.  We are currently
raising funds to cover the costs of this project.

Consider making a donation.   

Donations
The last two years of camp

have been greatly impacted
by the the COVID-19

pandemic.  The programs
were altered greatly and in
turn, reduced our income

severely. We had major
fixed expenses that still

needed to be paid during
this time period. 

Please consider making a
donation to help cover the
costs that were incurred

and help Camp Bimini head
into the future stronger.

Please print this Financial
Donation Form and send in

with your donation or
email it to

treasurer@campbimini.ca



Camp Bimini treasures our many generous
donors. We are proud of how much we have

been able to accomplish with funds entrusted
to us. Yet the need for funds is constant. 

             Creating a legacy through a bequest in
your will or other planned gift such as a

charitable annuity or a gift of life insurance is
a simple and thoughtful act that reflects your

commitment to Camp Bimini, your concern
for future generations, and your love for the

camping world. The best part of planned
giving is that you have the comfort of

knowing that you have provided for the
future of something you care about very

dearly. A successful planned giving program
can help to fulfill our inherent desire to give.
One of the real blessings of planned giving is

that it benefits both the giver and the
recipient.  For more information, please email

treasurer@campbimini.ca

Creating a Legacy
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For 2022, Camp Bimini
will be changing the

format of the Leadership
Camp offered. All the

activities will be held in a
one full day camp at

Camp Bimini on 
October 1, 2022. 

Our program will start at
9am with registration and

end at 5pm. Please visit
campbimini.ca for more
details and to register.

Leadership Camp

For 2022, the
Ujima program

offered in the fall
has been

cancelled.

To make a donation, please email
 treasurer@campbimini.ca



FlipGive
Team Code: GGFPDQ

 Camp Bimini has a
FlipGive Account. Please
join our team and raise
money for Bimini with

everyday  purchases you
make.

Purchase gift certificates on
line to use at the grocery

store, restaurants,
etc.

Download the FlipGive app.
or visit

www.flipgive.com/join. You
will be asked to enter our

team code:

 GGFPDQ.
 Camp Bimini receives a

percentage of all purchases. 
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Follow Camp Bimini on Instagram & Twitter, subscribe
to our Youtube channel and like us on Facebook

Camp Bimini 
3180 Perth Rd. 113 RR#1

St. Pauls, ON N0K 1V0
GPS: N 43 17.655’ W 080 58.340

Camp Bimini Coordinator email: campbimini@cyg.net
Camp Bimini Administrator email: treasurer@campbimini.ca
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